Dear David

T own a property in King Henry's Road (First Floor Flat, 93 King Henry's Road) and T have just been made
aware of the proposed planning development directly opposite my property. I am writing to object to the
planning application submitted for the buildings directly opposite. The reasons for my objections are as
follows:-

Loss of light andd overshadowing to my property

New floars will directly overlook my property, therefore creating a loss of privacy

The building work will create a lot of noise disturbance in the area

The visual design of the new floors is disagreeable, and | have concerns about the design - | do not like the

design or the appearance. It is out of scale and character in terms of appearance

o« | believe that the work done on the properties directly opposite where | currently live will have an impact on
my property and create a loss of property value

« The proposed design is out of character for properties in the area

There will be a detrimental effect of the proposed development on the character of the local area

« There will be a huge impact in the area due to the effects of construction - dust, noise, traffic. This will

cause significant disruption
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| would be grateful if you could acknowledge my objection
Thanks

Debbie



